Two men stabbed on Myrtle
Street 1in New Bedford on
Tuesday

New Bedford police were called to the scene of a reported
stabbing of two men near the intersection of Myrtle and Van
Buren streets around 7pm on Tuesday. Suspect reportedly fled
the scene in a black Nissan Maxima. No further info at this
time.

Video by Carlos Pimentel Felix.
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